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notify your Stryker Representative of the identified inventory. Discard/dispose of the recalled 
device(s) following your appropriate internal process. 

4. Inform Stryker if any of the subject devices have been distributed to other organizations.  

a. Please provide contact details so that Stryker can inform the recipients appropriately. 
b. If you are a Distributor, note that you are responsible for notifying your affected customers. 

5. Please inform Stryker of any serious incidents concerning the use of the subject devices. 

a. Please comply with any local laws or regulations concerning the notification of serious 
incidents to your National Competent Authority. 

6. Complete the attached customer response form. It may be that you no longer have any physical 
inventory on site. Completing this form will allow us to update our records and will also negate the 
need for us to send any further unnecessary communications on this matter. Therefore, please 
complete even if you no longer have any of the subject devices in your physical inventory. 

7. Return the completed form to your nominated Stryker Representative (indicated below) for this 
PFA. 

a. On receipt of the form, a Stryker Representative will contact you to organize any applicable 
ongoing actions. 

We request that you respond to this notice within 7 calendar days from the date of receipt.  
 
Please respond event if you do not have a record of receiving affected inventory. This will enable us to update 
our records and negate the need to send unnecessary reminder letters. 
Your timely response will enable us to update our records and negate the need to send reminder notices. 
  
Your designated contact person for this action is given below.  Should you have any queries concerning 
this matter please do not hesitate to contact them directly. 
 
Name:      Position:    email: 
 
In line with the recommendations of the Meddev Vigilance Guidance document Ref 2.12-1 and EU 
2017/745, we can confirm that this FSCA has been notified appropriately to the National Competent 
Authority for your country. 
 
On behalf of Stryker, we thank you sincerely for your help and support in completing this action within 
the target date and regret any inconvenience that may be caused.  We would like to reassure you that 
Stryker is committed to ensuring that only conforming devices, meeting our high internal quality 
standards, remain on the market. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

  






